On Sunday 15th May, we had the honour of praying over Jim, Sara and the family and thanking them for the years they
have invested into our kids. THANK YOU AGAIN! Jim & Sara are still going to be around and part of our deacons team and
we are so excited to see what God continues to do in their family.

For this next season, | will be jumping in with the kids team to support them - we are super excited for what God is going
to doin and through our kids... watch out!

We just wanted to let you know of a few key things coming up in the life of Liberty Kids:

SUNDAY REGISTRATION

From this Sunday (22nd May) we will now have a Kids registration area in the atrium. Please register your kids before the
service. Créche will also be registering at the same place to bring it all together!

NEW LOCATION

From Sunday 22nd May, Liberty Kids will be meeting in the area to the left of the atrium main doors when you enter from
outside - this is just a temporary space until we have use of the drama studio from July.

Liberty Créche will be moving into the classroom Liberty Kids have previously been in by the kitchen.

When it comes to picking up your kids at the end of the service - please come past the refreshments area at the end of the
atrium to pick up your kids!

KIDS PASSPORT

We are excited to introduce our ‘Kids Passports'! Every child will receive one of these and the primary use is to write down
the weekly memory verse reference and also collect stamps! The stamp system will work similar to a coffee shop when you
collect stamps for free coffees - but don’t worry we are not giving your kids free coffee!

Throughout the summer term (from this week until the end of August), if your child brings their Bible on a Sunday,
remembers the previous weeks memory verse or brings a friend on a Sunday for the first time they will receive a stamp!
At the end of August we will have prizes available and based on how many stamps they collect they can receive a prize!
Happy stamp collecting kids!

PARENTS FACEBOOK PAGE

The Liberty Kids Parents Facebook Page is going to be a great place where we will continue to share what'’s been
happening on Sundays but also a place where we will share resource for you as families. Make sure your notifications are
on for this group so you don’'t miss anything!

We would also love to hear testimony of what your kids and families are up to based on what they are learning on a
Sunday, reading in their Bible, being healed - please share!

If you are not on the parents page, please let us know so we can add you!

NEW SUMMER SERIES

This Summer term we are focusing on building healthy foundations (Just like with the adults and the ‘No Other Foundation’
series we are in). We are excited to jump into these areas and have great conversations with the kids - we also have some
special guests joining us on a Sunday for our once and month ‘Hot Seat Sunday’s’ as we talk around certain topics.

Ok that's all from us - like | said, we are excited for this next season and all God is doing and going to do!

Thanks parents and please, please reach out if you need anything!

Lois and the Kids Team



